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Board of Tax and Land Appeals

State Office Park South, Johnson Hall
107 Pleasant Street, First Floor
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Tax Year 2022 Withdrawal
Dear Board Members:

The 2022 tax appeal for the below-referenced property is hereby withdrawn with the
Town of Sunapee.

Docket No. Owner Map/Lot Address Status

30875-22PT Begor, Mark W & Kristen F 112-12 68 Woodland Road Withdrawn

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (603) 518.3519.

Sincerely,
NS
Ryan Bigg

Tax Consultant
Commercial Property Tax Management, LLC

RB/kca
Cc:  Assessing Department — Town of Sunapee

Kris McAllister, Assessor via email
Mr. Mark Begor
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Commercial Property Tax Management, LLC
788 Elm Street, Manchester, NH 03101
tel. 603.314.0135 fax. 603.314.0138
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